
 

21 July 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

Well I can hardly believe we have made it to the last week of term! What a wonderful 

day we have had with Leavers Assembly and celebrations including the disco. A huge 

thankyou to all the friends of Chacewater, who made it such a special night.  

We sadly say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children. We wish them lots of luck in 

their secondary schools, and hope that they will come back and visit us often.  We also 

say goodbye to two members of staff. A massive thank you to Mrs. Stone who has been 

with us since January. We wish her lots of luck in her new post at Falmouth Primary 

School. Also, we say goodbye to our dance teacher Grace. She has been a massive part 

of the school over the past 4 years and we are not quite sure what we will do without 

her. However, we wish her lots of luck for whatever the future may bring. Finally Mrs 

Medlicott will be on parental leave until February.  

Finally, can I take this chance to thank you for all your support and your wonderful 

children. On behalf of the staff and governors, we are very proud of our school and 

your role in it is a vital part of this. To those parents who are leaving us a huge thank 

you to you – we will miss you all.  

 Have a great break and see you back on Wednesday 6th September. 

 

Mr Gould  

 

Uniform  – a reminder that Year 3 children in September must wear ties. 

Also, trainers are not acceptable as part of school uniform. It is black shoes! This is 

the same regulation as our feeder secondary school, Richard Lander.   



Training days  – next year we will definitely break up on Tuesday 24th July 2018 

for the Summer term. So far, we have taken 3 training days that are planned. They are 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September and then Monday 30th October. We have two 

others to take, and I will confirm these with you the first week back after the break.  

Parent governors - a prior notice to announce that from September we will be 

looking for two new parent governors as Mr Nelson and Mrs Sanderson will have ended 

their term of office. I am delighted that they will be staying on the board. Full 

information will come out after the Summer but if you are interested, please see me. 

Meal prices – remember the price of a School meal from September will be £2.30 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK – Seedlings  

 

DIARY DATES 2016-2017 Academic Year 

 

4 & 5th September   School closed for training 

6th  September  Return to School  

   
YOU CAN NOW ACCESS THE NEWSLETTER ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE www.chacewater.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.chacewater.cornwall.sch.uk/

